2nd INFORMATION LETTER
International scientific conference 

«Arctic marine management in XXI century – modern scientific balance between tradition and innovation 

(dedicated to 80-years anniversary of the MMBI KSC RAS)»

1-3 April 2015
Murmansk
DEAR COLLEAGUES!
Due to the fact that the Presidium of the Russian Academy of Sciences appointed a general meeting on the 23rd-25th of March 2015 we’d like to inform you of the changing dates for the international scientific conference "Arctic marine management in XXI century – modern scientific balance between tradition and innovation (dedicated to 80-years anniversary of the MMBI KSC RAS)" to 1st-3rd of April 2015. We apologize for any inconvenience. The main activities of the program are scheduled for April 1st-2nd, and XXXIII session of young scientists conference will be held on April 3rd.

We have now received more than 150 applications from Russian and foreign participants to the conference. Please, confirm your participation by e-mail or by phone usjagina@mmbi.info (8152) 279-176; + 7-952-295-34-97 to compile the conference program.

02.02.2015

Kind regards,

Conference Secretary - Irina Usjagina.
